From: Louise Staples
To: Norfolk Vanguard
Cc: Jane Kenny

Subject: RE: NFU/LIG submission following Compulsory Acquisition Hearing

**Date:** 02 May 2019 18:24:23

#### Dear Ms Evans

Thank you for your email and please accept our apologies for not being able to reply before.

The numbers from the document sent to you on the 5<sup>th</sup> April confirm that LIG is representing in total 57 clients of which 36 are NFU members. So there are 36 NFU members who are all individually being represented by a land agent who are part of LIG.

I hope that will be satisfactory for the Examiners.

Kind regards

Louise

# Louise Staples MRICS, FAAV

**Rural Surveyor** 

**NFU** 

Agriculture House Stoneleigh Park Stoneleigh Warwickshire CV8 2TZ

Direct line: 02476 858558

Fax: 02476 858559 Mobile:

**From:** Norfolk Vanguard [mailto:NorfolkVanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk]

Sent: 02 May 2019 11:41 To: Louise Staples; Jane Kenny

Cc: Norfolk Vanguard

Subject: FW: NFU/LIG submission following Compulsory Acquisition Hearing

Importance: High

Dear Ms Staples, Ms Kenny

In hearing action point 1, following the Compulsory Acquisition Hearing on 28 March 2019, the Panel requested NFU/LIG to provide a list of affected persons that you are representing. The list you provided on 5 April 2019 has not been entered into the Examination as you have asked for it to be kept confidential.

Therefore as requested in my email of 9 April below, please can you provide

the number of NFU members; number of NFU members represented by LIG and; the number of LIG clients only. Deadline 7 is today, therefore it would be appreciated if this information could be provided today.

# Regards

#### Siân Evans

Case Manager

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay

House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

Direct line: 0303 444 5671 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: sian.evans@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

From: Norfolk Vanguard < Norfolk Vanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

**Sent:** 09 April 2019 14:03

To: Louise Staples <Louise.Staples@nfu.org.uk>; Jane Kenny <JKenny@savills.com>

**Cc:** Norfolk Vanguard < Norfolk Vanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk > **Subject:** RE: NFU/LIG submission following Compulsory Acquisition Hearing

### Dear Ms Staples/ Ms Kenny

Further to my email below, we do not need the names of who you are representing but the following:

- number of NFU members;
- number of NFU members represented by LIG and;
- number of LIG clients only.

Once this information has been re-submitted we can then publish it as a submission for Deadline 6.

## Regards

#### Siân Evans

Case Manager

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay

House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

Direct line: 0303 444 5671 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: <a href="mailto:sian.evans@planninginspectorate.gov.uk">sian.evans@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</a>

Web: <a href="https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk">https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk</a> (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice

Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning

Inspectorate.

From: Norfolk Vanguard Sent: 08 April 2019 16:30

To: 'Louise Staples' < Louise. Staples@nfu.org.uk >; NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk

**Cc:** Jane Kenny < <u>JKenny@savills.com</u>>

Subject: RE: NFU/LIG submission following Compulsory Acquisition Hearing

### Dear Ms Staples

Thank you for your Deadline 6 submission. We are not able to submit the list of landowners to the Panel if it is not published on our website however we may be able to publish this with the names redacted. Please can you confirm whether you would be happy with this.

### Regards

#### Siân Evans

Case Manager

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay

House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

Direct line: 0303 444 5671 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: sian.evans@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice

Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

**From:** Louise Staples < Louise. Staples@nfu.org.uk >

**Sent:** 05 April 2019 20:03

**To:** NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk **Cc:** Jane Kenny < JKenny@savills.com>

Subject: NFU/LIG submission following Compulsory Acquisition Hearing

Dear Sirs

Please find attached the submission from the NFU/LIG following the compulsory acquisition hearing on 28<sup>th</sup> March 2019.

As requested by the Examiners a list has been provided of all the clients and members represented by LIG and NFU. I would be grateful if this document was kept confidential and not put on the PINS/Norfolk Vanguard page as a public document. If this is a problem please do contact me.

Yours faithfully

Louise

### **Louise Staples MRICS, FAAV**

**NFU**Agriculture House
Stoneleigh Park
Stoneleigh
Warwickshire

CV8 2T7

**Rural Surveyor** 

Direct line: 02476 858558

Fax: 02476 858559 Mobile:

This e-mail is from the National Farmers' Union ("the NFU") or one of the organisations ("the Organisations") permitted by the NFU to use the NFU network. The information contained in this e-mail and in any attachments is intended for the named recipient and may be privileged or confidential. If you receive this e-mail in error please notify the NFU immediately on 024 7685 8500. Do not copy it, distribute it or take any action based on the information contained in it. Delete it immediately from your computer. Neither the NFU nor the sender accepts any liability for any direct, indirect or consequential loss arising from any action taken in reliance on the information contained in this e-mail and gives no warranty or representation as to its accuracy or reliability. Nor does the NFU accept any liability for viruses which may be transmitted by it. It is your responsibility to scan the e-mail and its attachments (if any) for viruses. The NFU may monitor and read both incoming and outgoing e-mail communications to protect its legitimate interests.

NFU, Registered in England No. 245E

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email <u>Security.cloud</u> service.
For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>